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Principal’s Message 

Kent Road News 

February 2024 

Dear Kent Road Families, 

February has been filled with LOVE as we focused on belonging while 
participating in I Love to Read activities (daily reading activities, special 
guest and student readers, assemblies, spirit days), Black History 
Month, 100th day of school, Coffee with the Principal, a night of beading, 
research projects, and field trips such as the Zoo and the Aviation Muse-
um, Grade 4 swimming and whole school Alternative Communication 
training and so much more (intramurals, clubs, snacks) 

We hope the kiddos are coming home exhausted after all the engaging 
learning opportunities.  What are some of your child’s favorite things to 
do at school? 

This month we welcomed 4 new families to our community. Our school is 
amazing due to its rich diversity.  The home-school partnership is key, 
please let us know if there is anything that may affect your child at 
school. We are here to help.  Please join us on Wednesday, March 6th 
for Parent Council @ 6:30 in the Library. Child care is provided. Your 
voice matters, as we discuss school issues and events and plan next 
steps. 

March will be gone in a flash as we prepare for Student-Led Confer-
ences (March 14th & 15th) and then Spring Break is right around the 
corner. Make sure to check the calendar for all the fun things planned as 
we have field trips, Pizza Lunch, clubs, Spirit Week and March Fun Day. 
We also welcome Spring, Ramadan and Easter.  

Remember that March weather can be very unpredictable. One day 
snoe. The next hot and sunny, the next wet and melty.  Please ensure 
your child has the appropriate clothes for recess.  Extra socks, under-
wear, pants and mittens in the backpack are encouraged.  

For the safety of our Kodiaks, please remember that all adults must re-
port to and sign in at the office. Parents are not allowed to go directly the 
classrooms. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Your partner in learning,  

Michelle Sacco  
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Thank you to our caregivers  

who were able to join us for our Beading Event 
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Thank you to our caregivers  

who were able to join us for our Beading Event 
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WINNIPEG  BLUE BOMBERS AT KENT ROAD 
All students received a Free Ticket to the May 21st Game! 
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Office Hours 

The office is open from  8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Monday through Friday. 

School Hours 

8:45 a.m. Outdoor Screening begins 
8:50 Entry Bell 
11:30 Nursery/Kindergarten Pick Up 
Noon Lunch 
12:55 Entry Bell 
3:30 Dismissal 

Entry and Exit Doors 

Please ensure you are using the designated co-
hort doors.  

Nurs/Kinder & Rm 6—North West Doors  
Rms 9, 10, 11—South East Doors (by the gym) 
Rms 14, 15, 16—North East Doors (by play 
structure) 
Rms 3, 4—Main Entrance 

Arriving Late 

Students who arrive after the bell are asked to 
use the main entrance to the school and check 
in at the office and pick up a welcome slip for 
their teacher and the office will update their 
attendance. 

Early Pick Up 

If you are picking up your child before dismis-
sal, please call the office and we will make  
arrangements with you.  

School Attendance System 

The office no longer accepts calls regarding 
absences or lates.  If your child is going to be 
late or absent, please call the SafeArrival  
Attendance System @ 1-855-278-4513.  

If you would prefer, internet access, go to  
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. Please do 
not send attendance notes to the office or your 
child’s teacher. All attendance information 
needs to be updated through the SafeArrival 
system.   

Patrols 

School safety patrols will be on duty each day 
at 8:40 am, 12 noon, 12:55 pm and 3:30 pm.  
Please send your child when patrols are on 
post.  Make sure your child comes home im-
mediately after dismissal so they can cross 
with the patrols. For your child’s safety, remind 
them to obey the patrols at all times. The patrol 
supervisor is Ms. Behma. 

Daycare Spaces Available 

The Munroe ECEC Daycare located in room 
18 of the school currently has spaces availa-
ble for students in grades 1-6. Please drop in 
or give us a call at 204-793-7626. We are 
open at 6:30 am until 9:00, and then from 
3:30 pm until 6:00 pm.  We are also open all 
day during school closure days.  

Breakfast Club 

This year will be the 10th year for our break-
fast program. We are very excited that the pro-
gram has become so popular since it started. 
The Breakfast Program is a great way to get to 
school on time and have a nutritional start to 
the day. The kids who attend enjoy meeting 
with their peers in a mellow and friendly envi-
ronment.  

The continued success of this program means 
we will continue to offer free nutritional break-
fasts, Monday to Friday. We ask that students 
enter through the back doors by the gym, NOT 
THE MAIN DOORS. Also it is very important 
to make sure that your children do not leave 
home too early as the doors for the breakfast 
program are only open as of 8:30 and there is 
no supervision outside until 8:50 am.  Children 
will not be allowed to wait in the halls until the 
Breakfast Program opens. 

Part of the success of the Breakfast Progam is 
achieved by getting volunteers between 8-9 
am to help prepare, serve and clean. It is a 
great way to meet and get to know the stu-
dents and it’s a lot of fun.  If you would like to 
volunteer, please contact the office at 204-
669-1228.   

Volunteers 

Kent Road School always welcomes volun-
teers to our buildings. If you are interested in 
becoming a volunteer in the school, please 
contact Ms. Calado in the office of call 204-
669-1228. 

Lunch Program 

Our Parent Council Lunch Program is up and 
running. Only students whom are registered 
and have paid are able to stay for lunch.  Our 
lunch program director is Shelley Gauthier and 
she can be reached at 204-914-2818 or via e-
mail at kentroadpclp@gmail.com. They are 
currently hiring more staff to help support the 
lunch program. If you are interested, please 
contact Shelley. The school does not provide 
lunch or offer student microwaves. 
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Health Care Plans 

Every child with special health care needs, 
such as a puffer, prescription medication or an 
Epipen, requires a health care plan. The plan 
gives detailed information so the school may 
respond quickly. 

It is a parent responsibility to inform the school 
about the health care needs of their child.  If 
your child’s plan has changed, please notify 
the school. 

Administering Medication to Students 

We know that from time to time, children need 
to receive medication while at school, and 
we’re happy to oblige, within Winnipeg School 
Division guidelines. There is a form which you 
will need to fill out. As well, when you send the 
medication to school, it must be in the original 
prescription bottle with the child’s name on 
it.  Call the office for more information. 

Kent Road School Doors Are Now Locked 

For the safety of our students and staff, Kent 
Road School exterior doors are locked during 
most of the school day. Please use the main 
door near the office.   

Parent Council 

Co-Presidents: Aubrey Sesak & Sheena Dreger 
Secretary:  Barry Sesak 
Treasurer:  Anna Stevens  
Fundraising:  Jessica Lemky 
Lunch Program: Shelley Gauthier 
  

Parent Council is open to all parents and is 
made up of volunteers who want to work on 
behalf of the school.  Coming to Parent 
Council is an invaluable way to contribute to 
your child’s education and overall school 
experience. 

We have a lot of exciting ideas to bring forward 
this year, and we need your input and ideas.  
The more parents become involved in Parent 
Council, the better our school can be.  
Whether you can join us for one meeting or all 
five, your presence is important.  Next 
Meetings:  March 6th @ 6:30 pm and May 
29th. 

Head Lice at School 

Please ensure you are checking your children 
regularly for head lice. Head lice is not a 
communicable disease, however they are a 
challenge to deal with.  Students with live lice 
must stay home until treated. 

If a student is found to have head lice at 
school, families will be notified via letter that 
head lice has been discovered. The rest of the 
class will also receive a letter stating that head 
lice has been found in the classroom.  

It is our goal to work with families to deal with 
head lice as quickly as possible. If you need 
any support, please contact the school office 
at 204-669-1228. 

Parent Parking 

The parking lot is for staff who pay for 
the parking spot through the School 
Division. Families must find parking on 
neighbouring streets.  

Please be reminded that drop off and pick 
up are very busy times. For the safety of our 
students, please ensure that you are not 
stopping in areas that are clearly signed.  

We have had several complaints from 
neighbours.  

 

A Book Fair is Coming 
Parent Teacher Conferences are coming soon. 
Do you know what that means? … It’s BOOK 
FAIR TIME!!! The book fair is happening the 
week of the 11th, students will get to look at the 
books during the week and write down what they 
want to buy and bring their list home to you. The 
fair will be open Wednesday during the day, all 
day Thursday and in the evening until 6:40 and 
close at 3:00 on Friday the 15th.  
 
Please come support our library and look at 
some great book for your children. Every book 
you purchase helps get books into our library. If 
you don’t want to buy for your family then 
consider donating a book to your child’s 
classroom library. Thanks again for your support. 
Sincerely, 

Your library staff, Ms. Porter and Mme. Bouchard 
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Room 4 

Dear Room 4 Families, 

It has been a very busy and fun month of February. We have had lots of “I Love to Read” ac�vi�es, and 

especially enjoyed having two Winnipeg Blue Bomber players come and read to the en�re school this 

month! It has also been a month full of friendship with Valen�ne’s Day as a highlight. All the students 

were so happy receiving so many nice words of friendship from one another. We also celebrated our 

100
th

 day of school. We look forward to March with a spirit week happening the week before spring 

break and also connec�ng with families at our upcoming student-led conferences on March 14
th

 and 

15
th

.   

 

Room 3 

With the hundredth day of school, Valen�ne’s Day, I Love to Read and the visit from The Blue Bombers 

who read to us, this month has flown by.  We have been wri�ng kind messages and passing them to our 

friends and staff. We have started our Senses Unit and wri4en a class book for our wall based on Brown 

Bear, Brown Bear using animals from The 7 Grandfather Teachings.  We also have welcomed a new stu-

dent to our class.  The kids have been great at welcoming him in. I’m very proud of them all.  
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Room 6 

 
Hello Room 6 families! 

What a great month that was full of celebrations! First of all, I hope everyone enjoyed spending time at home read-

ing with their families during this “I Love to Read Month”.  I know we really did here at school.  We had student 

read alouds, the Winnipeg Blue Bombers, and specifically in our classroom we worked on writing comic books and 

shared them with the whole school on the last day of the month.  It was a lot of fun!  This month we also celebrated 

the 100th day of school and the students got to travel back in time to see what Canada was like in 1924!  We 

watched Charlie Chaplin movies, learned about the Winnipeg General Strike, and a famous Black Canadian Engi-

neer of the time; Elijah McCoy.  Oh yes!!!!  We also learned about Black History Month and one other very signifi-

cant Black Canadian Viola Desmond.  Room 6 definitely had a blast from the past in February.  Well that is all for 

now, take care and please do not hesitate to reach out to me anytime by email, sroach@wsd1.org or on Seesaw.   

Take care,  

 

Ms. Roach                                             

Room 7 

 

We have been focusing on our names. We can count how many le4ers, how many syllables, as well as iden�fy the 

first le4er and the sound. As a  class, we are brainstorming words that begin with the same sound. We have been 

learning to recognize and produce rhymes. 

We are about to begin our Personal Safety unit. We will learn about riding safely in a vehicle, what to do with 

wanted and unwanted touches and how to get help if needed. As well, we are going to learn about the 7 Teach-

ings. 

In Math, we are learning about 3D shapes and comparing numbers/groups using the language; more than, less 

than and the same. 

 

• Love. Love is the gi= from the Eagle. ... 

• Respect. Respect is the gi= from the Buffalo. ... 

• Courage. The Bear carries courage. ... 

• Honesty. Honesty is carried by the Sabe (Sasquatch). ... 

• Wisdom. The Beaver carries wisdom. ... 

• Humility. The Wolf carries humility. … 

• Truth. The Turtle carries truth. 

 

Ms. Morand  
tmorand@wsd1.org 
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Room 9 
 

February has been a whirlwind for many different projects! As it is Black History Month, we dove into learning 

about many influen�al individuals who have stood up for their human rights when faced with adversity. Harrie4 

Tubman, Rosa Parks, Viola Desmond, Mar�n Luther King Jr., Mae Jemison, just to name a few. It has been im-

pacHul to learn about these individuals.  

For math, we started our order of opera�on unit, now that we are experts at our four opera�ons (adding, sub-

trac�ng, mul�plica�on and division)! Next, we will be focusing on integers!  

Lastly, for science, we started the process of designing our own planets. It has been  

neat to see all the crea�ve ideas flowing! 

 

Ms. Behma 

Room 10 

Hello Room 10 Families!  

In ELA we finished researching astronauts for our astronaut biographies. We also started our alien and planet pro-

jects! Students were asked to design and create their own alien and planet. They were encouraged to be very cre-

a�ve! We finished our wri�ng about our aliens and planets and now were on to the art piece.  

This month in Math some students have been focusing on mul�plica�on: repeated addi�on, arrays, basic facts 

while other students have been learning about division including long division.  

In Science we finished exploring space and the solar system!  

Above are pictures from Valen�ne’s Day! Students were asked to complete a STEM challenge where they had to 

make the tallest tower out of paper hearts. They only have two piece of construc�on paper and glue s�cks to use.  

Reminder that students should be doing the following for homework: home reading logs, spelling prac�ce and 

Xtra Math prac�ce. Students can prac�ce their basic math facts to mastery using the XtraMath.org website! This 

is so important so that students can solve mul�-digit ques�ons with ease.  
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Room 14 

Hello Room 14 families! 

Wow, did February ever go quickly!  There were so many fun and special days 

that  it just flew by!  Students  enjoyed 100 day ac�vi�es and the exchanging of 

cards for Valen�ne’s day. We also spent �me using new techniques like paint 

stamping and new materials like �ssue paper to create art for Valen�ne’s day.  

We have been building our vocabulary by looking closely at descrip�ve words in 

books and imagining how we might use them in our own wri�ng. We have also 

been analyzing story elements and making a story map so we can write our own 

stories with characters, seMng, a problem, mul�ple events and a solu�on to the 

problem. 

We will be a4ending our residency at The Leaf on February 29, and March 1, 4, 

5, and 6.  More informa�on will be sent home this week.  The kids are so excited 

to hear that we will be learning all about human/plant/animal rela�on-

ships, and that we will be supported by an Indigenous  Knowledge Keeper 

who will be taking us on a medicine walk, helping us smudge, and prepar-

ing a tea ceremony for us.  We will also be preparing a plant based meal 

using roots, leaves, stems, flowers and fruits! When we return, we will be 

using the design process and all we’ve learned at The Leaf to design a per-

fect habitat for plants. Mme. Bouchard and I are so excited to be able to 

take students on this land/place based field trip to explore, learn, and cre-

ate together.  

Ms. Shore 

Room 11 
 

Hello Room 11 Families, 

Our classroom has been very busy with hand-on learning ac�vi�es. We have 

some exci�ng projects we have just finished and some we are s�ll working on. 

You can see our ELA project called Adver�sement in the hallway. Great job eve-

ryone! 

In Math, we have been focusing on mul�-digit mul�plica�on and long division 

with decimals as well as calcula�ng area and perimeter of regular and irregular 

shapes.  

In Social Studies, we are learning about Manitoba’s history including the efforts 

of Louis Riel and Me�s peoples. We had a great discussion about Black History 

Month and famous people. 

In March, we will be geMng ready for Student-Led Conferences and showcasing 

some of the work we have done since September. I look forward to seeing you at 

the Student-Led Conferences and share your child’s successes and next steps 

with you. 

Ms. Tomic 
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Room 16 
 

Hello friends, 

We are almost done our Rocks and Minerals unit! We're learning about weathering and erosion and deposi�on. 

Weathering breaks rocks into sediment, erosion moves the sediment and deposi�on drops the sediment into a 

new place.  Students made a mountain and forest habitat to help show how rain, wind and ice change the land-

scape.  

In Math, we are con�nuing to learn our mul�plica�on facts and how to use these facts to help problem solve. We 

are also learning how division and mul�plica�on are related, and building our division skills.  

We have begun publishing our origin stories and are excited to share them at Student Led Conferences! 

Thank you and keep your shovels handy, 

Mrs. Gamble 

Room 15 

Dear Families,  

I wanted to share with you an interesting experience that the students in Room 15 had recently. They were learn-

ing about the benefits of edible bugs as a food source. Bugs are full of protein, packed with nutrients, and better 

for the environment than traditional meats.  

After the lesson, the students were given the opportunity to taste some BBQ or cheddar flavoured larvae. While 

some were hesitant, most of them were willing to try. The students found the bugs to be quite tasty, with some 

even enjoying multiple larvae in both flavors. The students were very brace and they learned that they could 

overcome their fears and try new things.  

I think this was a great learning experience for the students and who knows, maybe one day bugs for snacks will 

just be a regular thing.  

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at dizzard@wsd1.org.  

 

A plate of BBQ and 

cheddar flavoured 

larvae 

Students ge�ng 

ready to eat bugs 
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS… 

 

 

In February we are prac�cing our skipping skills in the gym!   

5 Reasons You Should Jump Rope Every Day 
1. It burns a ton of calories. 

2. You can take it with you anywhere. 

3. It aids in balance and coordination.   

4. It helps you relax. 

5. It's good for your heart. 

Once a Kodiak Always a Kodiak  
Be active, stay safe and have fun! 

S de Jong 
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Music News 

 

We are con�nuing to learn about the different music families. We have just finished up with the Brass 

family and this month we will focus on the strings family. We will also figure out where the harp  

belongs.  

Many students have enjoyed the dance for the month, and we are finishing up “Dance Monkey”. It 

will be a surprise to see if the March dance is as well received by the students. 

We were exposed to a variety of musicians, their lives and music stylings to highlight Black History 

Month and even learning about Jazz and it’s influence in crea�ng other forms and genres of music. 

The students have begun to compare songs, styles and musicians.  

The students in Grades 3-6 con�nue with improving their note reading and performance fluency on 

the recorder. They have new music: He’s A Pirate – from “Pirates of the Carribbean”, and The Holly 

and Ivy.  

We will be taking some risks in crea�ng and adap�ng some short melodies to give them more of a 

personal style, as well as nota�on them so we can solidify exactly how “our own song” sounds,  

allowing the opportunity of others to also learn our song.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Unleash Your Musical Spirit”. 
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Please help us  

collect Pop Tabs 

for  

Wheelchairs! 

Please drop off 

your Pop-Tabs in 

the Office 

HELP US HELP OTHERS!! 

The Munroe ECEC Daycare is a licensed Kindergarten-Grade 6 program for Before and 

After school care right in Kent Road School for children that attend Kent Road School. We 

take Kindergarten children that attend Kindergarten Mornings and are open afternoons 

from 1130-6PM  . School age care is 630 am -9:00 am and 330-6:00 PM daily (Inservice 

hours open until 7:30- 5:30. We are open on Inservice days, Spring Break Holiday break in 

Dec/Jan and open July/Aug. Please find a link here to be placed on our waitlist   
https://munroesa.childcare.link 

 

 

 

 

 

I understand. But we no longer take enrollments over the phone. We lost our landline in the 
move. You can ask them to text me also at 204 793 7626 for a link to waitlist.   All our info 
can also be found at https://www.munroesa.ca/ .  

 

Here are the call numbers for the center: 

Office hours are 630 am -1130 am and 1 to 530 pm 

 431 278 7728 office   
 431 276 4490 room   
 204 793 7626 my cell 

You can also always call the office or the room if you need to see if we are around. 

Melanie Fraser, 
Director, Munroe Early Childhood Education Centre 

A MESSAGE FROM DAYCARE 
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KENT ROAD SCHOOL CLOTHING AVAILABLE 

We have an exci�ng opportunity for you! Kent 

Road School gear will be available online.  

 

The website to look at the clothing is  

krsclothing.ca.  

 

The website will be live from March 1
st

 to the 

31
st

 and we are fortunate enough to be able to 

offer two bundle packages as well! All  orders  

are online.  Please DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY 

TO THE SCHOOL.  

 

There will be examples of the clothing at school 

for you to look at and check sizing. There is also 

a sizing chart on the website. Please support our 

school and go to the website and see what there 

is! 
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1. Elmwood Community Resource Center: h4ps://www.elmwoodcrc.ca/ 

 Drop in program with access to phone, fax, computer and informa�on about community resources, family 

 or individual therapy, Tot Spot for parents (short term child care), mini-year program (STEAM based  

 programming for children 6-12), summer literacy camp (ages 5-11), Adult services (adult literacy, career 

 counselling, Indigenous and Newcomer programs 

2. Tots in Elmwood (TIE) – Free drop in program for children 0 to 5 with their caregiver. Tuesday and 

 Thursday 9:15-11:30 180 Poplar – Janice – Early Years Facilitator – 204-669-0750 

3. Elmwood-Kildonan Pool – Free public swim Saturdays 3:30 to 5:00 Fall 2023 – please see up to date  

 calendar online for most accurate swim �mes. 

4. Winnipeg Public Library: Libraries o=en offer free or low-cost story�me and early literacy programs for 

 preschool-aged children. It's a great way to support early reading skills.  

5. Winnipeg Leisure Guide – Free programs – the Fall 2023 brochure:  

 h4p://winnipeg.epubs.flippagepublishing.com/publica�on/?i=800695 

6. Riverwood Church: h4ps://www.riverwood.cc/elmwood 

 

The Refuge 
The Refuge is a collec�on of programs that respond to the needs of women in the Elmwood Com-

munity. It is a mentor-based program that provides support groups based on different circum-

stances and needs. We offer general support to moms, and specific group supports to women 

dealing with domes�c violence and addic�on issues.  

 

Food 
We partner with Harvest Manitoba to provide groceries to Elmwood families every week. Our food 

bank runs every Wednesday from 2-7pm, and on Thursdays from 11am-1pm we offer a drop-in 

soup lunch! 

 

Kidz Club 
Tuesdays | 6:30-8:00pm 

River Elm School | 500 Riverton Ave. 

An energized and lively community night, Kidz Club offers a place for elementary-aged kids from 

Elmwood to connect, feel accepted, and be cheered on by mentors and leaders. 

It truly is a privilege to experience kids from all over the Elmwood community coming together to 

share games, cra=s, snacks, and friendship. 

 

Riverwood House 
An Innova�ve Recovery Housing Project 

Riverwood House is a 40-unit Recovery Housing complex taking aim at addic�ons, poverty, and 

homelessness through a safe, stable and suppor�ve environment for Winnipeg's at-risk popula�on. 

RESOURCES AVAILABLE IN THE ELMWOOD COMMUNITY 
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A MESSAGE FROM RESOURCE... 

Sleep rou7nes can be tricky. 
Below, is a list of Sleep Hygiene recommenda�ons shared  

by Specialized Services for Children & Youth (SSCY Centre). 
 

SLEEP HYGIENE 
 

1. Scheduling bed �me at the same �me every night (including weekends) 

2. Limit �me in bed to when child is ready for sleep (ie: no tv, snacks, or playing in bed) 

3. Limi�ng snacks and drinks a=er dinner (except water) 

4. Limi�ng screen �me such as TV and iPad for 1-2 hours before scheduled bed �me 

5. Comple�ng the same “bed �me rou�ne” calming ac�vi�es 30 minutes – 1 hours before the  

scheduled bed �me. (ex: puzzles / colouring / play-dough – brush teeth – bath – read story)  

6. If the student gets up in the middle of the night, provide calm objects such as books and stuffed  

animals. Try to avoid aler�ng ac�vi�es, food, sleeping in parent’s bed as these may keep them awake longer.  

7. You can also consider a white noise device for their bedroom  
 

It is recommended to trial these sugges7ons consistently for 2-3 weeks.  

Changing rou7nes and sleep pa:erns can be a slow process, don’t get discouraged!! 
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Yearly Calendar of Events for Kent Road School 

3 Mar 1 Room 14 The Leaf Field trip / Student-led letters due back 

4 Mar 4 Room 14 The Leaf Field trip 

5 Mar 5 Room 14 The Leaf Field trip 

6 Mar 6 Room 14 The Leaf Field trip / United for Literacy 3:30 – 5:00 / Parent Council Meeting 6:30 

1 Mar 7 Pizza Lunch 

3-1 Mar 11 - 15 Scholastic Book Fair 

5 Mar 13 Report Cards emailed home / Pizza Lunch notes go home / United for Literacy 3:30 – 5:00 

6 Mar 14 Student Led Conferences 4:30 – 7:00 

1 Mar 15 Non Instructional Day – No Classes Student Led Conferences 

2 - 6 Mar 18 - 22 Spirit Week  

4 Mar 20 United for Literacy 3:30 – 5:00 

5 Mar 21 Pizza money due 

6 Mar 22 Last Day of Classes, March Fun Day 

Spring Break (March 25-March 29) 

1 Apr 1 School Re-Opens / Easter Monday 

3 Apr 3 United for Literacy 3:30 – 5:00 

4 Apr 4 Pizza Lunch 

5 Apr 5 Room 9 The Leaf Field trip 

2 Apr 10 United for Literacy 3:30 – 5:00 

4 Apr 12 Day of Pink 

6 Apr 16 Pizza Lunch notes go home 

1 Apr 17 United for Literacy 3:30 – 5:00 

3 Apr 19 Non Instructional Day – No Classes 

4 Apr 22 Earth Day 

4-2 Apr 22 - 26 Earth Week 

5 Apr 23 Bus Ridership (AM) / Pizza money due 

6 Apr 24 Administrative Assistant Appreciation Day (clerks) / Immunization Clinic 

2 May 31 Ultimate Frisbee 

      

5 May 1 Principal’s Day 

6 May 2 Pizza Lunch 

2 May 6 Non Instructional Day – No Classes 

3 May 7 Staff appreciation day 

  May 20 Victoria Day - No School 

1 May 22 Welcome to Kindergarten 6 – 7 PM 

2 May 23 Pizza Lunch notes go home / Ultimate Football (PM) 

6 May 29 Parent Council Meeting 6:30 

1 May 30 Pizza money due 
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5 Jun 5 Fit Run 

6 Jun 6 WSD Pow Wow 

1 Jun 7 Non instructional Day – No Classes 

5 Jun 13 Pizza Lunch 

6 Jun 14 Field Day 

3 Jun 19 Community Feast 5:30 

5 Jun 21 Garde 6 activity day 

1 Jun 25 N/K Farewell 10:15 / 2:15 

2 Jun 26 Grade 6 Farewell 1:30 / Report Cards emailed home 

4 Jun 28 Last Day of School, Dismissal at 11:30 

LOOKING FOR SOMETHING 

FUN FOR THE FAMILY TO DO 

THIS WEEKEND? 
♦ All kinds of cultural ac7vi7es 

♦ Beading, Viking challenges, face 

pain7ng, Bannock & Tea, frozen fish 

toss, Fire on Ice car racing 
♦ There is something for everyone! 
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Mon  Tue Wed Thu Fr i  

    1  Day 3 

    

Room 14  - Leaf 
field trip  

Gr. 5 
INTRAMURALS 

4          Day 4 5  Day 5 6  Day 6 7  Day 1 8  Day 2 

Room 14  - Leaf 
field trip  
 
 
 

Room 14  - Leaf 
field trip  
 

Gr. 4 
INTRAMURALS 

Room 14  - Leaf 
field trip  
 
 
 
 

Gr. 3 
INTRAMURALS 
 
Pizza Lunch Day 

 

11        Day 3 12  Day 4 13  Day 5 14  Day 6 15  Day 1 

Gr. 6 
INTRAMU-
RALS 
 
 
 
 

 

Gr. 5 
INTRAMURALS 

Report Cards go 

home 

Pizza Lunch 

Notes go home 

Student Led  

Conferences 

4:30—7:30 

 

Non Instructional 
Day 
 
No Classes 
Student Led  
Conferences 

18         Day 2 19  Day 3 20  Day 4 21  Day 5 22  Day 6 

Sharing Dance 
 
Pajama Day  
 

Jungle Gym 
 
Backwards Day 

 

Jungle Gym 
 
Dress for Success 
 

Jungle Gym 
PIZZA Lunch  

Money Due 
Colours of the 
Rainbow 
 
 

Last Day of  

Classes 

March Fun Day 

 

25 29 

Spring Break 

Starts 

Good Friday 

Spring Break 

Ends 

Colours of the Rainbow (Thursday) 

N/K—Red Rm 3—Pink Rm 4—Green Rm 6—Purple  

Rm 9—Orange  Rm 10— Rm 11—Blue  

Rm 14— Rm 15—Grey Rm 16—Black

March 2024 

S P I R I T   W E E K  


